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Dear parents and carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you about the support we are offering in English Language and English Literature in these final 
weeks before the examinations. The dates of the exams are outlined below: 
 
Monday 13th May Literature Paper 1 exam 
Monday 20th May Literature Paper 2 exam 
Thursday 23rd May Language Paper 1 exam 
Thursday 6th June Language Paper 2 exam 
 
In addition to our lesson time, we are offering revision sessions every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday after school 
and we are available for drop in sessions every Tuesday, Thursday and Friday lunch time. Over the Easter holiday, 
there is a revision session for English Literature on Thursday 4th April from 9am-12pm and one for English Language 
on Friday 5th April from 9am-12pm taking place in school. 
 
Each week, your child is given a practise exam task for their home learning, both for Literature and Language, and we 
ask that they continue to complete their daily goals on Tassomai to supplement their revision. Every student has been 
given revision books for English Literature and English Language, so they should have these at home to use. Some 
students have asked for extra past papers and questions to complete and these are available, by request, to all 
students. 
Intervention sessions with selected students will be held by Ms Brown, Miss Cox and myself, with the aim of pushing 
these students up into the next grade boundary. Also, students who have completed their options subjects will have 
capacity on their timetable to work with us, completing extra preparatory tasks. Some students will be withdrawn 
from their core PE lesson, on a Friday period 6 to continue to work on their English skills and exam technique. 
I would like to thank you for your support at home; please continue to encourage your child to complete their home 
learning and revision so that they are well prepared and in the best position to achieve their potential in their final 
exams.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s English teacher.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs. L Yates 
 
Associate School Lead for English 
Head of English and Head of Year 11 
 
 


